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                                                                                           Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

October 27, 2024 
 
Dear Tiger Family: 
 
Here is this week's news: 
 
Congratulations, Coach Lally! 
On Thursday, October 24th, Head Varsity Soccer Coach Mike Lally achieved a 
remarkable milestone, securing his 300th career win as our Tigers triumphed in a 
thrilling 1-0 victory over Padua High School.   The hard-fought match was a testament 
to the team’s perseverance and Coach Lally’s leadership.  The victory marked an 
unforgettable personal achievement for Coach Lally. Coach Lally’s 300th win cements 
his legacy as one of the top soccer coaches in Ohio.  Way to go, Coach! 
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It Was A Historic Saturday! 
 
Cross Country: 
Congratulations to Sam Hopp, who finished in 4th Place at this weekend's OHSAA Division 1 
Regional Cross Country Meet at Boardman High School to qualify for next weekend's OHSAA State 
Cross Country Meet! Sam ran an awesome time of 15:53.89 to punch his ticket to Columbus! Sam is 
the son of Craig & Michelle Hopp of Twinsburg. 
 
A huge congratulations also to Autumn Besett, who finished in 12th Place at this weekend's OHSAA 
Division 1 Regional Cross Country Meet, qualifying her for next weekend's OHSAA State Cross 
Country Meet! Autumn ran a time of 19:27.41, punching her ticket to Columbus as well! Autumn is 
the daughter of Tim & Michelle Besett of Twinsburg. 
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Best wishes, Sam & Autumn!  We are all very Tiger Proud of you! 
 

 
 
 

Girls' Soccer: 
Our Lady Tiger Girls' Soccer Team won the OHSAA Division 2 District Championship on Saturday, 
defeating Nordonia by a score of 3-0, giving our Lady Tigers their 4th District Championship in the 
past five (5) seasons!  Camryn Pucky scored two goals with Gianna Taylor also scoring a goal for 
our Lady Tigers along with Olivia Albrecht getting the shutout in goal!  Our Lady Tigers now advance 
to the Regional Semifinal Game against Avon, which will be played Tuesday night, October 29th @ 
7:00 p.m. at Copley-Fairlawn High School. Congratulations to Coach John Garber and our Lady 
Tigers, and best of luck in the Sweet Sixteen! 
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Boys' Soccer: 
Our Tiger Boys' Soccer Team brought home their first ever District Championship, defeating Rocky 
River 2-0 on Saturday!  Mario Sanders and Devin Couch both scored goals for the Tigers, while 
Cooper Goodman pitched the shutout in goal! Our Tigers now advance to the Regional Semifinal 
Game against University School, which will be played Wednesday night, October 30th @ 7:00 p.m. 
in Streetsboro.  Congratulations to Coach Mike Lally and our Tigers for advancing to the Sweet 
Sixteen for the first time in school history! 
 

 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR DISTRICT CHAMPS! 
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Color Run a Huge Success! 
Recently at Wilcox Primary School, our youngest Tigers Champions made a huge 
impact!  Supported by our fabulous Wilcox PTA, and with the guidance of Physical Education 
teacher Mrs. Lauren Wilson, Wilcox Primary School held their 2nd Annual Color Run!  The week was 
filled with character lessons centered around the Wilcox PBIS Pledge, “Be Responsible, Be 
Respectful, Be Caring and Be Safe”.  The personalized lessons and celebration was an outstanding 
experience for all!  Special thanks to the Twinsburg Athletic Boosters for sharing their inflatable Tiger 
with our Wilcox Tigers!   
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Twinsburg Schools Foundation Funds the Power of Parkour at Wilcox Primary School 
Students in Mrs. Lauren Wilson's Physical Education classes at Wilcox Primary School are learning 
about the "Power of Parkour". Parkour is a sport that involves moving through an environment using 
only your body to get from one place to another as quickly as possible. It develops balance, strength, 
agility, coordination, and spatial awareness. Mrs. Wilson was awarded a grant through the 
Twinsburg Schools Foundation. With the grant money, Mrs. Wilson purchased new parkour-style 
equipment for our Wilcox Tigers to try this ninja-style activity during PE classes. They seemed to 
really enjoy their first introduction to parkour this week! Thank you, Twinsburg Schools Foundation, 
for your support of our Tigers!  
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Twinsburg High School Orchestra Takes the Stage 
On Saturday, Oct 19th, the Twinsburg High School Orchestra, under the direction of Mr. Damon 
Conn, and the co-direction of Mrs. Claire Jarmusik, performed in the lobby of EJ Thomas Hall at The 
University of Akron.  This performance was a prelude to the Akron Symphony taking the main stage 
with their presentation of "The Planets".  Words and photos won't express the sound and energy of 
the music as our Tigers performed  "Minotaur", "Irish Legend" and "Lyric Metal". The lobby was 
packed with families and patrons for the fantastic, premiere performance!   
 
Our Orchestra  took the stage again in our very own auditorium for the Fall Festival Orchestra 
Concert on Tuesday, Oct 22nd. Co-concertmasters for our THS Orchestra are Aria Gebby and Cole 
Krajewski.  Aria is the daughter Andy & Lisa Gebby of Twinsburg and Cole is the son of Matt 
Krajewski and Jennifer Parker of Twinsburg.  Our Tigers were joined by the Chagrin Falls High 
School Orchestra and Director Kendra Karriker.  The stage was filled with approximately 100 student 
performers for the final piece of the evening: "New York, New York!"... a prelude to both of the 
Orchestras' trips in March. Bravo to one and all! 
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Thanks for Supporting Hats on For Hurricane Relief 
Friday, October 25th was the day set aside for our Tigers to support Hats on for Hurricane Relief, our effort to 
send care and support to the victims of Hurricane Helene and Hurricane Milton.  We will have a wrap up next 
week, but until then, enjoy some photos of our very caring Tigers... 
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This is an exciting week for our Tigers as they celebrate Halloween. Some of our Tigers will also celebrate the 
Hindu festival of lights known as Diwali. We wish our Tigers who are celebrating Diwali much happiness and 
joy. 
 
And, of course, we wish all of our Tigers competing this coming week, much success!  Please come out and 
support our Tigers.   
 
Have a great week! 
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
     

 
          
 
    


